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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Colorectal cancer (CRC) is the most frequent and the
second leading cause of cancer-related deaths. Most
colorectal tumors develop as benign lesions, but a small
proportion progress to more malignant stages. CRC is not a
single disease entity but a heterogeneous group of tumors,
both at the intertumoral and intratumoral levels.
Significant efforts have been focused on the identification
of predictive biomarkers of the tumor response to
anticancer therapies—mainly directed toward targets
downstream in the EGFR signal transduction cascade,
including mutations in the KRAS, NRAS, BRAF, and PIK3CA
genes, and PTEN protein expression. In addition, the
identification of prognostic biomarkers aims to stratify
patients based on their expected disease outcome,
independent of the treatment received.

On this topic you are invited to submit proposals for
manuscripts that fit the topics of this Special Issue.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Nutrients is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2009. Nutrients adheres to rigorous peer-
review and editorial processes and publishes only high
quality manuscripts that address important issues related
to the impacts of nutrients on human health. The Impact
Factor of Nutrients has risen rapidly since its establishment
and it is now ranked in the first quartile of journals
publishing in the field of nutrition and dietetics research.
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